
OFFICIAL

 

 
 
Mr Rupert Tankard
Via Email 

C&CR FOI Investigation Team
1st Floor Westfields 

C/O Municipal Buildings 
Earle Street 

CREWE 
CW1 2BJ

 Telephone: 0300 123 5500
xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

 
 Date: 17 August 2017
Our Reference: 1533433

 Dear Mr Tankard
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
I am writing in relation to your recent request for information as referenced above, please see the response below 
which was provided by our Communications Team. 

Please can you disclose how much money you spent in 2016 to promote heterosexuality? This includes 
everything such as meetings, events, promoting the virtues of heterosexuality, the traditional family unit 
and so on. 

A full list of any events and schemes run would also be appreciated.
 
Cheshire East Council spent no money in 2016 to promote heterosexuality. 
 
Please quote the reference number 1533433 in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review under the Freedom of Information Act you should write to the Compliance & Customer Relations 
Team, Cheshire East Council, 1st Floor, Westfields, c/o Municipal Buildings, Earle Street, Crewe, CW1 2BJ.  

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner 
for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 
provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's 
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
  
 
Yours sincerely
 

Kate Tomlinson 
Compliance and Customer Relations Assistant
Cheshire East Council
 


